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Topic title: 
What is the difference

between living 
and surviving?

Subject Focus: Geography

I will receive homework weekly.  
This will be set on a Wednesday and 

will need to be completed by the 
following Monday.

Spellings will be given out 
and tested the following week 

(any day). 

PE in Class 5 will be on a Wednesday 
afternoon this half term. Please ensure 
your child has the correct kit in school, 
including hair bobbles and spare socks if 
necessary. 

We will continue to go swimming on 
Thursdays until February half term. 

In Computing this half 
term, I will continue to 
develop my cryptography 
skills to ensure that I am 
confident in my online 
security including 
passwords. I will also be 
using iMovie to produce 
my nature documentary.

In Maths I will be developing my  
area knowledge. 
I will be consolidating and extending 
my skills when calculating larger 
multiplication and division sums 
using the written methods. 

In Science, I will be 
investigating and comparing 
the life cycles of different 
animals. In addition to this, I 
will be exploring the human 
life cycle and how humans 
change as they age. 

In areas of our topic, I will learn 
about the challenges faced by 
different animals and the 
reasons why they migrate.  

We will look at the impact of 
different geographical 
landscapes on animals. 

In Literacy, I will be focussing on 
writing and producing a Nature 
documentary based on an 
animal.

Later on in the half term, I will 
be  writing a fable, inspired by 
Rudyard Kipling. 


